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Dear Parent/Guardian of Rock Hill High School student, 

 

Rock Hill High School will administer the End of Course exams (EOC) to all students enrolled in English I, English II, 

Algebra 1, Intermediate Algebra, Biology 1, and/or U.S. History and the Constitution. These state assessments are used 

for State of South Carolina accountability, as well as 20% of the student’s final grade.  

 
Students who are testing should report to school on time of the following testing days with their laptop and charger 

working properly. If a student’s laptop is not working properly, the student must visit the school’s IT technician well 

before the testing date(s).  

 

• May 14th – English I Writing 

• May 15th – English II Writing (CP & Honors A Day students) 

• May 16th – English II Writing (Honors B Day students) 

• May 21st – US History and the Constitution (CP & Honors A Day students) 

• May 22nd - US History and the Constitution (Stauffer’s classes & Honors B Day students) 

• May 22nd – English I Reading 

• May 23rd - English II Reading (CP & Honors A Day students) 

• May 24th - English II Reading (Honors B Day students) 

• May 29th – Biology 1  

• May 30th – Algebra 1/Intermediate Algebra 

 

If a student’s class is scheduled for 1st or 2nd blocks, the student will begin testing at 8:30 AM and continue testing through 

2nd block. If a student’s class is scheduled for 3rd or 4th blocks, the student will test during 3rd and 4th blocks. If a student 

needs more time after 4th block, the student can continue testing; however, transportation will not be provided and buses 

cannot be held.  

 

The End of Course exams are a requirement by the State Department. Your cooperation and support are vital to assist your 

child in meeting this important requirement. For more information regarding End of Course exams, please visit 

https://ed.sc.gov/tests/high/eocep/. 

 

Thank you for continued support to ensure that your child is successful. If you have any further questions, I can be 

reached at (803) 981-1304. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Patrick Grimsley 

RHHS Testing Coordinator 
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